

Dear Ottawa Crescent Families,

We are excited to announce that our school will be proudly taking part in the 2023 Terry Fox School Run, scheduled to take place on **Friday, October 13th**. Our school's goal is to raise over \$1000 for cancer research! The Terry Fox Foundation has created an online fundraising page for our school. You will find instructions below on how you can help us to reach our fundraising goal.

Donations

- Use our school link https://schools.terryfox.ca/37606 or search for our school name at https://terryfoxschoolrun.org/
- Alternatively you can use School Cash Online
- There is no minimum donation, every dollar counts!
- Receipts are issued immediately to donors by email when donating through the Terry Fox School Run website

Terry Fox T-shirts to purchase

The 2023 Terry Fox Run shirt was designed with help from Ryan Reynolds and the Fox Family. The shirt features messages Terry and his family have received both past and present, and celebrates how his story and legacy continues to inspire people of all ages, backgrounds, and abilities in Canada and beyond. All merchandise sales are added to our school's fundraising total and support cancer research.

If you would like to purchase a t-shirt you can do so using School Cash Online.

Youth Shirts

Sizes: XS (6), Small (8) and Medium (10)

Cost: \$20

Adult Shirts

Sizes: Small, Medium, Large, XL and XXL

Cost: \$25



